

NATICK BOARD OF HEALTH 13 East Central Street Natick, MA 01760

Phone 508-647-6460 Fax 508-647-6466

MEMO

DATE:

January 19, 2018

TO:

Mr. Jonathan Freedman, Chair Board of Selectmen

FROM:

James M. White, Jr., Director of Public Health

RE:

Donation

The Natick Board of Health would like to request permission to accept a check in the amount of \$125.00 as a donation from the Cramer Hill Band.

On December 30, 2017, the Cramer Hill Band held an event at the Lookout Farm Taproom and the band is generously donating their tips to the Natick Opioid Task Force.

I would like to request the check be deposited and held to be expended for the use of the Opioid Task Force at the discretion of the Public Health Director.

Thank you for your consideration.